
June 11, 2021 

Dear City Council members, 

As a neighbor of the South Park blocks, I urge you to reject the current version of 
the South Park Blocks Master Plan. The master plan proposed includes cutting 
the number of trees, including the majestic elms and replacing them with 
pavement. The park would then be smaller and less user friendly, in my opinion. 

The money involved would be better spent to maintain these majestic trees and 
upgrade parks all over Portland. 

Please vote NO on this proposal. 

Sincerely, 

~p -{(5Y'/1~ 
Evelyn Lowry / 
1221 SW 10th Ave 1703 
Portland, OR 97205 


